

# Year 2 Comprehension 9: Rose and the Dancing Shoes



Once upon a time, there was a little girl named Rose who loved to dance. She had a magical pair of dancing shoes that sparkled like stars. Whenever she wore them, her feet would start tapping, and she would twirl and whirl around the room.

One day, Rose heard about a big dance competition at her school. She was so excited and practiced every day to get better. But on the day of the competition, she accidentally left her dancing shoes at home!

Feeling sad, Rose tried to dance in her regular shoes, but it just didn't feel the same. Suddenly, her best friend Lily appeared with the dancing shoes in hand. Lily had rushed to bring them to Rose just in time for her performance!

With the magical shoes on her feet, Rose danced like never before. Her moves were graceful, and the audience clapped and cheered. Rose won the competition and thanked her dancing shoes and her best friend Lily for making her dream come true.

From that day on, Rose and her magical dancing shoes danced happily ever after, spreading joy wherever they went. And they lived happily ever after in the world of dance and friendship. The end.



## Multiple Choice Questions

a) Lily

b) Rose

c) Emma

1. What is the name of the little girl in the story?

d) Mia				
2. What did Rose love to do?				
a) Sing				
o) Dance				
c) Paint				
d) Play soccer				
3. What did Rose own that sparkled like stars?				
a) A magic wand				
b) A pair of dancing shoes				
c) A tiara				
d) A necklace				
4. What was happening at Rose's school that made her excited?				
a) A drawing competition				
b) A dance competition				
c) A spelling bee				
d) A science fair				



	5.	What did Rose accidentally leave at home on the day of the competition?
a)	Her	lunchbox
b)	Her	school bag
c)	Her	dancing shoes
d)	Her	homework
	6.	Who came to Rose's rescue with the dancing shoes?
a)	Emi	ma
b)	Lily	
c)	Jacl	<
d)	Max	(
	7.	How did Rose feel when she danced in her regular shoes?
a)	Exc	ited
b)	Нар	ру
c)	Sad	
d)	Pro	ud
	8.	What did Rose win at the dance competition?
a)	A tr	ophy
b)	A bo	ook
c)	A ce	ertificate
d)	A m	agic wand



- 9. What did Rose thank her dancing shoes and Lily for?
- a) Making her dream come true
- b) Buying her a gift
- c) Cooking her favourite meal
- d) Taking her to the park
  - 10. How did Rose and her magical dancing shoes live happily ever after?
- a) They travelled the world
- b) They danced in every competition
- c) They spread joy wherever they went
- d) They became famous dancers



### **Short Answer Questions**

What made Rose's dancing shoes magical?	
2. Where was the big dance competition?	
3. What happened when Rose wore her dancing shoes during the performance?	
4. What was the reaction of the audience during Rose's performance?	



5	Did Rose win the competition?	
J.	Did Nose will the competition:	
6.	Who did Rose thank for making her dream come true?	
7.	What did Rose's feet do when she wore the magical dancing shoes?	
0	What did Dags do sugged doubt not better at densing?	
8.	What did Rose do every day to get better at dancing?	



9. Why did the audience cheer for Rose?	
10. Why did Rose love her dancing shoes so much?	



#### **Answer Key**

#### Multiple choice questions

- 1. b) Rose
- 2. b) Dance
- 3. b) A pair of dancing shoes
- 4. b) A dance competition
- 5. c) Her dancing shoes
- 6. b) Lily
- 7. c) Sad
- 8. a) A trophy
- 9. a) Making her dream come true
- 10. c) They spread joy wherever they went

#### **Short Answer Questions**

- 1. The dancing shoes were magical because they sparkled like stars and made her feet tap and twirl.
- 2. The big dance competition was at Rose's school
- 3. When Rose wore her dancing shoes during the performance, she danced like never before.
- 4. The audience clapped and cheered during Rose's performance.
- 5. Rose won the dance competition.
- 6. Rose thanked her dancing shoes and her best friend Lily.
- 7. Her feet started tapping and she twirled around the room.
- 8. Rose practiced every day to get better at dancing.
- 9. The audience cheered for Rose because she danced beautifully.
- 10. Rose loved her dancing shoes because they were magical and made her dance wonderfully.



# Personalised English & Math Tutoring

Redeem Free Assessment

